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Ms Jessie Giblett

Mining Projects

NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Jessie.Giblett@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Giblett,

Narrabri Coal Seam Gas Utilisation Project (MP07_0023 Mod 3)
Proposed Modification

| refer to your email dated 29 November 2013 requesting advice from the
Department of Primary Industries (DPI) in respect to the above matter.

Comment by NSW Office of Water:
The report outlined the potential for erosion on site due to the removal of

groundcover and excavation works on the site. The Office of Water recommends
adequate erosion and sedimentation measures are installed on site during the
construction phase, until the site is stabilised.

For further information please contact Christie Jackson, Water Regulation Officer
(Tamworth), (02) 6701 9652, or Christie.Jackson@water.nsw.gov.au.

Comment by Fisheries NSW.
Fisheries NSW raise no issues with the proposed modifications to the project.

For further information please contact David Ward, Fisheries Conservation Manager
(Greater Darling), (02) 6763 1255, or David.Ward@industry.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Tony Heffernan
A/Executive Director Business Services

NSW Department of Primary Industries
Level 48 MLC Centre, 19 Martin Place Sydney NSW 2000
GPO Box 5477, SYDNEY NSW 2001
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